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From: PUC  
Sent: Friday, July 21, 2023 11:11 AM 
To: Peggy Hoogestraat < > 
Subject: HP22-001 and HP22-002 
 
Ms. Hoogestraat, 
 
Your additional comments will be posted under Comments and Responses in the CO2 pipeline 
permit application dockets currently under review, HP22-001 and HP22-002.  
 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission Staff 
PUC.sd.gov  




